
Anyone who is a volunteer litter removal person would wholeheartedly support a deposit 
scheme. 
 
Anyone who has never picked up roadside litter really needs to have some experience with 
this problem. It is easy to see it and say "tut tut look at the rubbish!" and leave it to others. 
 
Just reading about the enormous amount of plastic drink containers that end up in landfill 
should surely be an incentive to do something positive about this problem. 
 
Our Landcare group regularly cleans up our local area. As we travel the Hume Freeway to 
Wodonga we frequently see clean up crews packing bags with cans, bottles and plastic 
rubbish. 
 
These people could be better employed supporting the environment. 
 
The time has come for all of Australia, not just South Australia, to come to terms with this 
ever increasing problem. 
 
I often wonder, and feel ashamed, of what visitors from overseas think of our littering ways. 
 
IT IS TIME TO MAKE A REAL EFFORT TO CONFRONT THIS AWFUL BLOT ON 
OUR COUNTRY. 
 
 
Roy Collins 


